
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

WebLab Press Release from November 19, 2013 
 

WebLab scientist was appointed deputy ambassador  

to promote science education! 

 
Project scientist Dr. Sven Hille from the Leibniz Institute for Baltic 

Sea Research Warnemünde (IOW) was appointed deputy 

ambassador by the EU funded Scientix project for the academic 

year 2013-2014. Until September 2014 he will be part of a 

teacher’s panel made up of 30 ambassadors and 60 deputy 

ambassadors from EU member states aiming to promote science 

education among pupils of their home countries.  

 

The main tasks involved in being an ambassador in this field 

includes to carry out dissemination of Scientix activities at 

national level and supporting the Scientix project both at 

European and national level. It also offers the opportunity to 

further promote outputs of the South Baltic WebLab beyond the 

project duration which expires end of 2013. 

 
 

 
Contact information: 

 
 

Dr. Sven Hille, +49381/51973413, sven.hille@io-warnemuende.de 

Dr. Barbara Hentzsch, +49381/5197102, barbara.hentzsch@io-warnemuende.de 

 

 

 

More information about the projects: 

 
“The South Baltic WebLab”: www.southablticweblab.eu 

“Scientix - The community for Science Education in Europe”: www.scientix.eu 

 

 

                  
Scientix is financed under the European Union's Seventh Framework Programme for Research and Development. 

The South Baltic WebLab is part-financed by the European Union (European Regional Development Fund). 
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